
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week ending 20.12.2019 

 

Lunch arrangements for this week 

Due to Christmas parties, please note that there will be no hot dinners served on Thursday 

19th or Friday 20th of December. Each child will therefore need to bring in their own 

healthy packed lunch for these two days. Children eligible for free school dinners will be 

able to have a packed lunch provided by the school.  

Ingestre Hall payments 

Thank you to those who have paid their deposit and secured a place on our trip to Ingestre 

Hall. We are looking forward to this, and as such, wanted to keep you updated with the 

next instalments. These are listed, with their deadlines, below. 

Date due Payment amount 

Friday 31st January £70.00 

Monday 2nd March £66.00 

 

Stationery 

Each child will be coming home with all of their stationery over the Christmas break. This 

will give you the opportunity to check that they contain all of the items needed for school. 

Children can bring: a handwriting pen (not biro pens), a pack of coloured pencils, a pencil, 

a rubber, a ruler, a pencil sharpener (which holds the sharpenings) and 4 different 

coloured highlighters. 

We ask that children do not bring in unnecessary equipment - especially no felt tips, 

compasses, tippex, sharpies, toys or gel pens! We also request that children do not bring in 

anything that is too over the top from shops such as Smiggle as this stationery can be 

distracting for other children. 

Have a delightful Christmas break!  

    Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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